Weekly Report #1

1.) This past week the team has been working hard on getting top priorities done to further
our process in our SWARM project. The team has met with Rob about the budget
proposal and has completed the excel file with all the parts needed. The team will have a
weekly meeting on Monday and get this approved by our advisor before we can submit
the budget proposal. The team also made their website and are making finishing touches.

2.) The team anticipates completing the budget proposal and submitting it next week in our
weekly meeting with our advisor. As well as, making more touches to the website.

3.) We have not had a weekly meeting with our advisor since last Monday was MLK day.

4.) The website (http://dasp.mem.odu.edu/~swarm_sp23/index.html)

5.) Each team member has spent around 5 hours on the project this week.

6.) Natalie Jones and Austin Worrell
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